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From: Christie Fogarty <info@heritage.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 4:48 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fuel conservative victories

Nikki, 

It was brought to my attention that you haven't joined as a member of The Heritage Foundation for 2017. 

In this pivotal year, as conservatives prepare to enact sweeping policy changes to roll back eight years of Obama’s 
failed liberal ideas, I hope you’ll consider joining the team that is providing the research and intellectual firepower to 
fuel this resurgence. 

Your membership enables Heritage experts to develop solutions to repeal Obamacare, keep our country safe, and 
promote liberty and Constitutional government. 

I’d love it if you could take just a minute to join as soon as possible. Here’s a secure link where you can do it right 
now: 

https://secured.heritage.org/2017join/ 

Thanks for all you're doing to get America back on track. 

Christie Fogarty 
Director of Membership  
The Heritage Foundation  
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You are subscribed to Heritage Foundation e-mails as nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov. If you'd rather not hear from me 
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